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  Traffic Advisory 
 

NM 96 Bridge Work – Abiquiu 
  

The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) will begin bridge rehabilitation work on     
NM 96 at mile marker 45.010 (Canones Creek) in Abiquiu.  This project will include sandblasting and 
painting of the bridge.   
 
Starting April 28 – NM 96 eastbound and westbound lanes will be reduced to one lane. Temporary 
signals will guide traffic through the work zone Monday through Friday.  The temporary signals will be 
removed and all lanes will be opened to traffic on the weekends.  This project is scheduled to be 
completed winter of 2018.   
 
Hasse Contracting Company, Inc. of Albuquerque, New Mexico is the contractor for the project.   
 
Drivers are urged to watch for workers in the area, observe traffic control signs and reduce speed to the 
posted speed limit.  Updates on this project will be posted on the New Mexico Department of 
Transportation’s road advisory website, http://nmroads.com/. 
 

### 
For more information, contact Rosanne Rodriguez, NMDOT District Five Public Information Officer at 
505-205-4992 or by email at Rosanne.Rodriguez@state.nm.us. 
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